
Monday: Wacky Walking Tacos w/cheese
Tuesday: Chicken & Vegetable Pot Stickers
Wednesday: Jumbo Cheese Ravioli with Garlic Bread
Thursday: Sweet & Sour Meatballs & Rice 
Friday: Oven Baked Pizza 

2nd Choice: Sunbutter & Jelly 

LUNCH MENU MARCH 25-29

COMING SOON

April 3: 5th Grade Field Trip to the Gulf of Maine

April 8: Total Eclipse of the Sun

April 9: Lifetouch Spring Pictures, wear your smile to school!
EVT4ZQQSQ MT VERNON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

April 11: CMP-“Safety City” will be here to do a demonstration
of Powerline Safety for grades 2-5.

April 15-19: Spring Vacation 

April 25: 4th Grade Field Trip to MCHS
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THANK YOU TO ALL OUR PARENTS
WHO ATTENDED PARENT/TEACHER
CONFERENCES! 

WE HAD A 99 % ATTENDANCE!

WHEN YOU SHOW UP FOR YOUR
KIDS, THEY NOTICE! 
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Important Dates to remember School Board Meetings
March 27: Budget Workshop (4th Wednesday)

April 3: Business Meeting 

April 10: Vote on Budget; Workshop (2nd
Wednesday) 

May 1: Business Meeting 

May 8: RSU #38 Annual Budget Meeting,
MCMS Cafeteria at 7:00 p.m. 

All meetings begin at 6:30 p.m. unless
otherwise noted.

IT’S THAT TIME OF YEAR! WE ARE GIVING A
SHOUT OUT TO ALL NEW INCOMING PRE-K

STUDENTS- GIVE US A CALL IF YOU HAVE A
STUDENT THAT WILL START PRE- K IN HE FALL

SEE THE FLYER TO THE RIGHT FOR MORE
INFORMATION! 

It is getting warmer through
out the day, but it is still

COLD in the mornings,please
send your student to school
with a warm coat, hat and
mittens/gloves for morning

recess.

PARENT/TEACHER
CONFERENCES



Hello Families,

I am so excited to report that we had 99% attendance for parent/teacher conferences. It is always
so encouraging when turnout is high and teachers can share student progress and growth with
families. It is also great to have families in the building looking at student art, and bulletin boards full
of student work and seeing their child being given a “shout out” for good deeds and work ethic.

What other ways can you be involved in our school community?

Join the PTC!

Why join the PTC?

Come meet new people in a fun, welcoming environment. You’ll connect with other families with kids your
child’s age, your child’s teachers, and school staff!

Connect to important school and community resources that you can use to support your child’s academic,
social, and emotional well-being.

What does the PTC do?     
  
The PTC organizes school events such as school dances, book fairs, and talent shows.

The PTC uses funds raised from these events to support the schools in many ways such as playground
equipment, classroom supplies, dinner during conferences for teachers, and teacher appreciation days. 

The PTC also helps organize and support a yearly field day.

These are only some of the past events organized by the PTC. Come and lend your voice and ideas to the PTC
and support our school!

Our next meeting is on May 7 at 2:45 in the school cafeteria. There will be snacks available and a coloring
station for kids who need to accompany their parents. 

See you there!  

Michelle Hood, Principal  

PRINCIPAL’S PEN 



In like a lion out like a lambIn like a lion out like a lamb

The class experimented to see what
happens when you put candy in
warm water. They determined that
some candy melted, some got
squishy and some retained their
shape. Thank you to Lola’s mom who
volunteered to assist the class.

   CALLING ALL ART
SUPPORTERS!!

Mrs. Blake is preparing to host an Art
show for our school on May 23 from 5-7
p.m. She is asking for volunteers to help
with framing and tagging the pieces. 

 Anyone who has questions or is willing to
help, please let her know, or email her at:
nicole_blake@maranacook.com. 

 Thank you 

TOOTH PROTECTORS WILL BE HERE APRIL 24, 2024
Hello Families,

RSU 38 will be offering the Tooth Protectors services again
this spring in school, during the day on 04/24/2024.

This is an optional program that offers preventable dental
hygiene services provided by a licensed contracted dental
hygienist.

If interested in having your student participate in receiving
services, you must register ahead of time and your insurance
will be billed OR you may pay out of pocket. Mainecare is
accepted.

To register, please follow the link below…
https://www.toothprotectors.org/permission-form/

For more information please visit their website at: 
https://www.toothprotectors.org or call: 207-513-1111 or they
can be reached by text message at: 207-588-1798  

2ND GRADE DISCUSSED CHANGING STATES OF MATTER
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